
 

 

You are invited to a grand opening this Saturday! 

Dear Gosforth Schools’ Trust Families 

We have been asked to extend an invitation to everyone in our community to the opening 

of the new Café Beam run by local Charity Smile For Life. 

Smile For Life is a charity dedicated to enhancing and enriching the lives of disadvantaged 
and disabled children. The Community Coffee Shop, Cafe Beam, provides an environment 
for young people with disabilities and learning difficulties to gain hands on work experience, 
learn new skills and meet many members of the community. The coffee shop belongs to all 
of the youngsters involved.  

Many of our Gosforth Schools’ children and parents will be able to benefit from the work 
they do. As well as the café they run youth groups, holidays and Challenge Days 

Café Beam will be opening this Saturday, 10th November at the Old Fire Station on the High 

Street.  

We hope lots of Gosforth Families will be able to visit on the opening day and support the 

café in the months and years ahead.  

 


